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Dear Students 

A quick reminder - we have two pre-submission workshops this week covering essay writing and good 
academic practise.  These are online - links are below. 

Pre-submission Workshops

We have arranged two pre-submission workshops to run in the week beginning the 18th of March. Both 
are Teams workshops; you can join using the links below. 

Essay Writing - Wednesday 20th March, 10:00am-11:00am, on Teams

Explore tips and hints on how to write a great law essay. - Dr Maggie O'Brien and Dr Daniel Lowe

Good Academic Practise – Thursday 21st March, 10am -11am on Teams

Explore the meaning of Good Academic Practise with exercises and time to discuss AI and how 
to interpret the rules. Dr Raza Saeed

PHD Research Request

If you are interested in helping out a PHD student, have a look at this survey request. 

As part of my PhD thesis at the University of Exeter, I am undertaking an online survey of the factors 
influencing aspiring solicitors’ decisions not to specialise as criminal defence solicitors in England 
and Wales after graduation. The survey should not take more than 10 minutes of their time, and there 
is the incentive of a prize draw with a chance to win one of £50 Amazon vouchers.The survey can be 
accessed via the following link or the QR code:  

https://exe.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5vFzKY3bo9Q47fo

Interesting stuff! 

Enjoy your Easter Break - I hope to see some of you on Thursday 

Best wishes Maggie and Daniel


